The Street Mayor Classic 8
The Captain's Letter
Dear Team,

Greetings! As the captain of our esteemed team, | wanted to reach out to you all and share some
important information regarding the upcoming tournament that we have been eagerly preparing for. The
tournament will take place on Saturday, June 17th, at the renowned venue located at 700 College Avenue
in Woodstock.

First and foremost, | would like to express my utmost gratitude for each and every one of you. Our
collective efforts, dedication, and teamwork have brought us to this exciting moment. It is an honor to lead
such a talented and committed group of individuals, and | am confident that your team spirit and skills will
shine through during this tournament.

Now, let's delve into the specifics of the event:

Date: Saturday, June 17th

Venue: 700 College Avenue, Woodstock

Time: 10:00 am - 5 pm. Please ensure that you arrive at the venue well ahead of time, allowing for ample
preparation and warm-up. We want to showcase our best performance and leave a lasting impression on
both our opponents and the spectators.

In terms of logistics, it is essential that you bring all necessary basketball gear, including your team jersey,
proper footwear, and any personal equipment you may require. Additionally, remember to stay hydrated
throughout the tournament and fuel your body with nutritious snacks to maintain peak performance.

While our focus will undoubtedly be on winning, let us not forget the importance of sportsmanship and
respect. Treat our opponents, referees, and event organizers with utmost respect, embodying the values
of fair play and camaraderie.

Lastly, | encourage each and every one of you to embrace the atmosphere of the tournament. Cherish the
opportunity to connect with fellow athletes, coaches, volunteers and spectators. Celebrating a great day
of basketball.

| have complete confidence in your abilities, and | believe that with your skills, dedication, and drive. The
games will be high quality.

Let's go out there, leave everything on the court, and make your mark at the tournament. Together, you
and your team can achieve greatness and create memories that will last a lifetime.

Wishing you all the best in the upcoming tournament.

Sincerely,
The one & only Street Mayor



